
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome back to the summer term! 
  
I hope that you had a wonderful and restful Easter break where you enjoyed the 
sunshine and warm weather that we were lucky enough to experience.  
This term often offers some exciting and enjoyable experiences with the weather 
getting warmer and just this week the year 3’s and 4’s had a wonderful time away 
on residential – it was so brilliant to see them putting all their character virtues into 
action whilst they embarked on their inspiring skill builder and adventurer badge. 
The centre commented on how well-mannered our children were and their 
excellent behaviour, I was so proud of them all.  
Attached to this letter you will find each class learning letter which details out key 
learning for the term so you can engage with this at home also. Please also see 
below some key dates to bring our community together even more this term.  
 
Thursday 26th May phonics and spelling lessons where parents can attend with 
their pupils – 9am.  
Thursday 26th May Jubilee Street Party – information to follow.  
Friday 1st July sports day  
Friday 8th July back up sports day 
Wednesday 20th July school reports out 
Thursday 21st July leavers service 2pm.  
 
Wishing you a successful summer term.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Rachael Sharpe
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